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Nominations	for	2009	Carl
Pulfrich	Award	Sought
Intergraph	requests	nominations	for	its	biennial	Carl	Pulfrich	Award	to	recognise	significant	design	and	manufacturing	contributions	to	the
industries	of	photogrammetry,	remote	sensing	and	earth	imaging.	Professionals	in	the	photogrammetry,	remote	sensing	and	earth	imaging
industries	may	nominate	candidates	for	the	Carl	Pulfrich	Award.		

	

The	award	will	be	presented	during	the	52nd	annual	Photogrammetric	Week,	7	to	11September	2009,	in	Stuttgart	(Germany).	The
recipient	will	be	granted	a	monetary	reward	of	up	to	USD7,500.

	

The	award	is	dedicated	to	honorees	in	memory	of	Dr.	Carl	Pulfrich,	a	key	member	of	the	scientific	team	at	Carl	Zeiss,	Inc.,	who	from	1890
to	1927	oversaw	the	design	of	the	company's	first	stereo	photogrammetric	and	surveying	instruments.	Carl	Zeiss,	Inc.	later	teamed	with
Intergraph	to	create	Intergraph's	Z/I	Imaging	photogrammetry	division.

	

Nominations	for	the	Carl	Pulfrich	Award	must	be	received	by	5	p.m.	(CST)	on	1st	July	2009.
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